
The Planning Inspectorate
Room 3B
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
BRISTOL
BS1 6PN

Reference APP/L1765/C/18/3195411
Subject: Texas Drive, Oliver’s Battery, Winchester, SO22 4HT

Dear Sir/Madam,

My wife and I are writing to express our full support of the Enforcement Notice issued by Winchester 
City Council with regard to the above development and would like to highlight the following points:

 Following approval for a dwelling, the developer went ahead with a larger development than 
permission had been given for.

 This larger development is visually intrusive within the local landscape.

 The original planning permission has been ignored.  

 The enforcement notice to reinstate things to their former condition has also been ignored 
and is now being appealed against.

 This person appears to be ‘doing what he likes’ without regards for either the City Council 
Planning Department, or anyone else in the surrounding area.

We are in full agreement with Winchester City Council  that this developer should be made to fully 
comply with the actions required in the Enforcement Notice without delay.  It is not for him to make 
up the rules or defy them as he sees fit!

Yours faithfully, 

TD & JA Murray
160 Olivers Battery South,
WINCHESTER,
Hants
SO22 4LF 


